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CLUBS AT WORK

In late January, 18 members of the
CHICAGO ALUMNI CLUB made
a significant contribution to the Uni-
versity. Club President E. B. Brown,
"29ba, forwarded a gift of $758 to
President George L. Cross to be used
by his office as a fund for special
needs that state funds can’t meet.

The donors were Mrs. Bernice East-
man, '24ba; Mrs. Faye E. Willkie,
’19ba; T. O. Westhafer, "14ba; Leslie
E. Salter, "21ba, 22Law; R. C.
Newth, *34ba; Carl H. Milam, ’07ba;
Robert A. Yoder, 44ba; Charles M.
Richards, "45ms, '49ph.d; Esbon Y.
Titus, *41bs; Mrs. Bobbie C. Davis,
’SOma; Wesley I. Nunn, ’17; Richard
D. Mason, "29eng, "31ba, *32pro.eng;
Joseph W. Hicks, "23ba; C. Willis
Martin, ’46ba; H. R. Heck, ’35; John
R. Brown, "41ba; E. M. Brown, "29ba,
and Vern E. Alden, ’'1leng.

THE MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE,
ALUMNI CLUB met February 13
for an informal meeting and refresh-
ments. Dr. Stephen F. Borhegyi, di-
rector of the University museum,
spoke to the group and a film on
campus personalities was shown. The
meeting was organized by Club Pres-
ident George Cummings, "49bus.

THE KANSAS CITY ALUMNI
CLUB met for a luncheon and to
hear President George L. Cross and
Bud Wilkinson, February 26. More
than 90 alumni of the area attended.
The meeting was organized by Rich-
ard Pendleton, ’26l.aw, and Arch
Wheeler, ’38bus, who presided. New
officers elected were Lloyd A. Lynd,
Jr.,, ’Slbus, president; Bill McCol-
lough, ’49bs, *51Law, vice president,
and Robert Hollis, *50bus, secretary-
treasurer.
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